CORRESPONDENCE

MEETING OF THE METROPOLITAN
DISTRICT OF LIMERICK

FEBRUARY, 2020

Letter dated 22"¢ January, 2020 from the Office of the Taoiseach in reply to Notice of
Motion that Members welcome the belated decision to defer the event to commemorate
the Royal Irish Constabulary and the Dublin Metropolitan Police which was scheduled for
the 17t January, and | call on the Government to cancel the event entirely.

LetterS dated 23" January and 5™ February, 2020 from the Office of the Minister for
Health in reply to Notice of Motion from Members that Limerick City and County Council
write to the Minister for Health demanding that immediate emergency funding be made
available to provide sufficient bed spaces and staff for the safe and efficient functioning
of University Hospital Limerick.



Oifig an Taoisigh
Office of the Taoiseach

22nd January 2020

Mr. James Clune

Meetings Administrator

Limerick City & County Council 0|
Corporate Headquarters \N@“' ;
Merchants Quay S '

Limerick

Dear Mr. Clune,

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter to the Taoiseach, Leo Varadkar dated
20th January 2020.

A copy of your correspondence has been forwarded to the Minister for Justice
and Equality, Charlie Flanagan, for attention.

Yours sincerely,

Mary Timmins
Assistant Private Secretary to the Taoiseach

Telephone: 01-6194000
E-mail: taoiseach@taoiseach.gov.ie

Tithe an Rialtais, Sraid Mhuirfean Uachtarach, Baile Atha Cliath 2, D02 R583
Government Buildings, Merrion Street Upper, Dublin 2, DO2R583

T +353 1 619 4000 | E: taciseach@taoiseach.gov.ie

www.gov.ie/taoiseach



An Roinn Sldinte
Department of Health
Office of the Minister

23 January 2020
MSH0351-20

Mr James Clune -
Meetings administrator L
Limerick City & County Council ]
Corporate Headquarters
Merchants Quay
Limerick

Dear Mr Clune

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence conceming funding for bed spaces and
staff at University Hospital Limerick .

Yours sincerely

Simon Harris
Minister for Health

Bloc 1, Plaza Miseach, 50 - 58 Sraid Bhagéid lochtarach, Baile Atha Cliath 2, D02 XW14
Block 1, Miesian Plaza, 50 - 58 Lower Baggot Street, Dubliin 2, D02 XW14

T +353 1 635 4148 | ministersoffice@health.gov.ie

www.health.gov.ie



An Roinn Sldinte
Department of Health
Office of the Minister

05 February 2020

Mr James Clune a\° :
Meetings administrator ' YL ona””
Limerick City & County Council LA 5D

Corporate Headquarters
Merchants Quay
Limerick

Dear Mr Clune

Thank you for your recent letter concerning funding for bed spaces and staff at University
Hospital Limerick. I would like to inform you that the contents of your correspondence have
been noted .

Yours sincerely

Vit I
S

Matthew O'Gorman ™
Private Secretary

Bloc 1, Plaza Miseach, 50 - 58 Sréid Bhagéid fochtarach, Baile Atha Cliath 2, D02 XW14
Block 1, Miesian Plaza, 50 - 58 Lower Baggot Street, Dubfin 2, D02 XW14

T +353 1 635 4148 | ministersoffice@health.gov.ie

www.health.gov.ie



